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Airport to Raise Parking Garage Rates, Increase Parking Availability 
 
On July 1, the Salt Lake City Department of Airports will increase the daily maximum 
rate in the parking garage from $28 to $32. The purpose of the rate increase is to create 
more parking availability in the garage, which typically sells out at least twice a week.  
 
The parking increase will not impact the hourly rate in the garage, which remains at $2 
per half hour and $1 for each additional 20 minutes. 
 
It has been seven years since the parking garage daily rate has changed. The $32 
maximum puts Salt Lake City in mid-range of other comparable airport parking garages.  
 
The Airport’s economy parking lot will remain at $9 per day and is a good alternative for 
customers that plan to stay for longer periods of time. Shuttle buses run from this lot to 
the terminals every 10 minutes. 
 
The Airport’s Park & Wait lot is an option for customers picking up passengers. In this lot 
at the Airport entrance, customers can wait, free of charge, for passengers to arrive for 
pick up in the left drive through lane in front of the terminals. 
 
 


